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I support the principal finding of the Advisory Mission that the scheme as proposed
adversely affects the Stonehenge World Heritage Site. A southern bypass should be further
investigated to avoid irreparable damage to such an immensely important site.

Should a tunnel still be adopted it needs to be more extensive so that no part of the road
intrudes on the WHS.

The High Court has already found against the Development Consent Order, stating that the
Transport Secretary had not given proper consideration to alternatives. Such consideration
must now be given to schemes that would be much less damaging to one of the most
important and iconic sites in our heritage.

UNESCO's World Heritage Committee is opposed to the scheme as currently proposed, as
were the specialist independent advisors appointed by the Government. The Government
should be preserving our heritage not damaging it.

I object to the Government's proposals and hope that the road tunnel is abandoned in
favour of a southern bypass which does not impinge on the site.

Patricia Thorpe     




